
 

 
 

  
 

"Meet and Greet"

Planned for June 1st,
2 to 6PM, at the Stone
Creek Park on
Rocking R Road

Family fun for all with entertainment
brought to you by "Lake Town Sound."
Bring your snacks, drinks, games and
chairs. It will be a blast to meet with
your neighbors in our great community.


